
   Star of the 

week 

Oscar B  

Happy Birthday 

to  

Elena 
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                          Next week –  

                       Rhymes 

                    Hey Diddle 

                      Diddle 

 

 Dates to remember:  

 

Monday 8th January 

Closed – Inset. 

 

Tuesday 9th January 

Term 3 begins. 

 

Friday 9th February 

Term 3 ends 

 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th  

Half term holidays. 

 

Monday 19th February 

Term 4 begins. 

 

     If your child is poorly, please. 

    DO NOT bring them to session. 

  Well, what an extremely cold week this has 

been, despite this we have still enjoyed being 

outside (after wrapping up) we have enjoyed the 

ride on toys, the construction area, although it 

was difficult to dig due to the cold, but they 

persevered! We explored a tray of water which 

had turned to ice and explored the new finger 

trace boards in the sensory garden. As you can 

see below the children decided to ‘walk the plank’ 

to link in with this week ‘s rhyme. Inside we have 

explore patterns in playdough using seashells, 

used a shell to listen to the sea, played in the 

Pirate ship, and made a sailors hat. Time for a 

rest! See you next week.  

Please remember to park responsibility and respectfully for                                           

All of our children and our neighbours. 
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